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The Executive Secretary,
Andaman Adim Janjati Vikas Samiti,
Secretariat Complex, Port Blair.

Sir,
Please refer your letter No. 11-31/AAJVS/2008/412 dated

29/09/2010. The detail reports regarding the said incident submitted by
the Investigating Officer, Shri Vinit Kumar, DySP (Middle Andaman) is

enclosed herewith for perusal and necessary action.

Yours faithfully
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Superintendent ofgtj)hce
South Andaman



